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I am in support of SB 722. As a landlord, I understand the difficulties renters face 

every month, and this bill will help people stay in their homes and stabilize rental 

conditions. Please do NOT strip out the reduction for new construction from 15 years 

to 7 and keep the original bill as it was written. 


